12 STONES ENGINEERING COMPANY

2944 Dasher Johnson Road
Valdosta, Georgia 31606

STONES 229-474-4060

The Landings Subdivision
Acceptance of Infrastructure

April 19, 2021

Dear Mr. Fletcher,

Construction of the next phase of The Landings Subdivision is nearing completion. The water
main and force main, as well as associated service lines, have been installed in accordance with the
approved plans. At this time, we would like to request that Lowndes County accept the water main and
force main into the county’s infrastructure system.

Sincerely,
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Jesse N. Bush I, P.E.



